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The montetitoli.it website has been renewed, 
making navigation easier and more intuitive  

 

  

 
 

 

For the attention of: 
 
Priority: 

All 
 
Medium 

  

Re:  Monte Titoli website  

 

Dear Client, 

 
As part of our ongoing commitment to meeting the needs of our clients, we have begun a process of renewal of 

our website with a view of making navigation easier and more intuitive, as well as ensuring easier access to the 

information most requested by clients. 

With this objective in mind, the site features two macro sections, “Intermediaries” and “Issuers”, in which 

users can find information, documentation and tools that have been specifically developed for the client type 

and the service offered.  

Visit our website to learn more! 

For more information: 

 
Post Trade Sales 

Email: salesteam@lseg.com 
 
Client Services  

Email: pt.clientservices@lseg.com 

 
 

https://www.lseg.com/post-trade-services/settlement-and-custody/monte-titoli
https://www.lseg.com/markets-products-and-services/post-trade-services/monte-titoli/monte-titoli/intermediaries
https://www.lseg.com/markets-products-and-services/post-trade-services/monte-titoli/monte-titoli/issuers
mailto:salesteam@lseg.com
mailto:clientservices@lseg.com

